

VERMONT NEWSLETTER

Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, Editor Eric C. Steele, Right Eminent Grand Commander Web Site www.vtyorkrite.org/gckt/



May 2022

Greetings Sir Knights,

Each Eminent Commander and Recorder should have received the notice of the Annual Conclave to be held at the Killington Mountain Lodge on the Killington Access Road in Killington, VT on Monday, June 13th beginning at 9:00 AM. They should be sending notice to each Sir Knight. The day will start with the reception of distinguished guests (ladies and not yet Sir Knights are invited to attend) followed by a Memorial Service where proper respect is paid to those members who passed away in the last year. After the Memorial Service the ladies will be excused to attend a program on sugaring prepared by our incoming Grand Commander, Roland E. Woodard, and the Annual Conclave opened. The business of the Commandery should be complete by noon and a deli lunch will be available, preregistration is requested to guarantee a seat. A complete schedule and reservation forms may be found on the website listed above. This Conclave is for EVERY VERMONT SIR KNIGHT and you are encouraged to attend and support your Grand Commandery officers.

This has been a strange couple of years, but we are now back in our Asylums and hopefully the large number of candidates in the Chapter and Council pipeline will be ready for the Orders of Commandery this next year.



Sir Knight Lee Dion enjoys the company of Past Grand Commander Sir Knight Cedric Smith at an inspection in Burlington. They both look very deep in thought!

Our Past Grand Commander, Sir Knight Douglas K. Boardman ponders the Grand Encampment Representatives remarks at an Annual Conclave in Colchester. Those remarks must have made quite the impression.



Courteously,

Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, E. Grand Recorder